WHITE LAKE TOWNSHIP
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given of a public hearing by the White Lake Township
Planning Commission on Thursday, April 4, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at the
Township Annex, 7527 Highland Road, White Lake, Michigan 48383. The
purpose of the hearing is to receive comments from interested persons on
a proposal by the Planning Commission to adopt an updated Master Plan
for White Lake Township pursuant to Act 33 of 2008, the Michigan Planning
Enabling Act.

The updated White Lake Township Master Plan includes text, charts,
tables, graphs, illustrations and maps that describe the Planning
Commission’s proposal for the long-range future development of the
community.

The Master Plan is a long-range policy proposal for land use that helps
guide the township officials when making difficult development decisions.
The Master Plan is not a zoning map and does ncot change the zoning of
individual properties.

Persons interested are requested to be present. Pertinent information
relative to the Master Plan is on file at the Community Development
Department and may be examined at any time during regular business
hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Persens interested may visit the Community
Development Department, contactthe Community Development Department
by telephone at 248-698-3300, ext. 5, or attend the Public Hearing on the
date specified. An electronic version can be viewed at whitelakefwp.com
Written comments are also welcome at 7525 Highland Road, White Lake,
Ml 48383. Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services
should contact the Clerk’s Office at 248-698-6300 x7 at least 5 days before
the hearing.

Sean O'Neil, AICP
Community Development Director
White Lake -19




